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Maintenance: 

It’s been really busy since school has started.  Things have 
started to slow down enough that we are starting to work on 
maintenance requests.  I have replaced the big hot water 
heater in the JR High boiler room just before school started.  
Rocky cleaned out storage rooms and locker rooms over at the 
JR High this summer.  Rocky and I have replaced a couple of 
ballast on the southeast stadium light pole and now I have 
called someone to come change light bulbs.  We are trying to 
catch up with what we didn’t get done this summer. 

 

Transportation: 

WELL, we started out with one new bus giving some trouble, 
but it was a quick fix.  I hope by this meeting that bus #54 is out 
of the shop.  Can explain at meeting.  


